
   

 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
Cycle Parking Trial on Thoday Street – Have your say 
 
Cambridgeshire County Council is trialling cycle parking in front of numbers 100 and 
154 Thoday Street. 
 
There is a great demand for cycle parking in the area from residents - some of whom 
have requested the trial as they do not own a car and have difficulties parking their 
bicycles. This trial will give everyone a chance to see the effect of the removal of two 
car parking spaces and provision of publicly available on-street cycle parking.  
 
Any final scheme would be designed with a kerb build similar to that installed in St 
Philip’s Road as below but with 3 or 4 racks, taking up the space of one car. 
 
Please let us know if you support the permanent 
installation of cycle parking in one or both of these 
locations by e-mailing or by telephone using the 
details above, stating your name and address.   
 
If you have any questions about this trial please 
contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Clare Rankin 
Project Officer 

My ref: Thoday Street cycle parking  

 

Your ref:  

Date: 2/09/2013 

Contact: Clare Rankin 
Direct dial: 01223 699601 

E Mail: Transport.delivery@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  

 
 

Alex Plant  
Executive Director 

Economy, Growth & Environment  
 

Directorate of Strategy & Development 
Major Infrastructure Delivery  

CC1211 Castle Court 
Castle Hill 

Cambridge  
CB3 0AP 
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